
I am astounded that the state of Oregon is considering HB4005. This bill will not further 
punish criminals who steal rather it will make law abiding citizens into criminals for being 
the victim of a crime.  
 
If a criminal steals a knife from my kitchen should I be responsible for his crime? I think 
not and this bill should be voted down immediately.  
 
Christian 
 


